
 

 

 Michelle Lujan-Grisham 

 Governor 

 

 Michael Sandoval 

  Cabinet Secretary  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 11, 2019 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: 
Kimberly Gallegos 
(505) 639-3576 or Kimberly.Gallegos@state.nm.us 

 

 

Emergency Repair Work I-40 westbound at Wyoming   

 
Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced they will be closing two lanes on I-40 
westbound at Wyoming on Friday, April 12, 2019 at 8 PM through Monday, April 15, 2019 at 5:00 AM for emergency repair 
work.  Please seek an alternative route if at all possible to avoid delays through this area. Message boards will be activated 
and updates will be made to www.NMROADS.com. 
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